





The principal of  Royal Far West School and Director Educational Leadership
of School Operational Readiness have been broadly consulted in relation to
Royal Far West’s  Development Application,  and are supportive of  the
proposals .  

The design of new spaces for the Royal Far West School are highly suitable,
well  planned, and are reflective of  feedback provided by the school during
consultation.  It  is  noted,  and appreciated,  that the development proposal
allocates additional f it-for-purpose space for the school to use compared to
the current f loor configuration.

Advice from educationalists has been incorporated into the designs,
including:

•  relocation of a play area to a location that better supports student privacy
from neighbouring properties,  and which wil l  support al l-weather play
•  activation of the Centre for Country Kids (CCK) play area on Level  3 and
Drummond House roof area  
•  reconfiguration of Level  1  areas for teaching and administrative eff iciency
•  removal of  the outdoor barbeque on Level  3 to provide more useable open
space
• improving connectivity of  student amenities to the nearby playground
 
Royal Far West School supports the development application and looks
forward to the delivery of  new and upgraded infrastructure in the near
future.
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